MEMO# 7750

March 29, 1996

IMPAC VISUAL PRESENTATION

At the January Board Meeting, Don Powell, Chair of the Institutes political action committee, IMPAC, used a visual presentation in reporting on IMPAC. Several Governors expressed an interest in obtaining copies of the presentation for their use when discussing IMPAC with other members of their firms. Enclosed is a printed copy of the IMPAC presentation which has been modified slightly from the one used at the Board meeting. The presentation may

March 29, 1996 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 12-96 RE: IMPAC VISUAL PRESENTATION

presentation is also available on diskette for visual display. It has been prepared using Microsoft PowerPoint 4.0 software. If you are interested, please call Shannon Billings, Director of Political Affairs, at 202-326-5892. Matthew P. Fink President Attachment

be used in its present form or can be modified to meet your particular needs. The

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-7750

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.